
April20, ZOZ3

Department of Public Works and Services Commission
730 Washlngton Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

RE: Application for lnstallation of Banners on Street Light Poles

lf you need any additional information to get this request on your next agenda, please contact myself or
Kelly Kruse. She is listed on the application as the contact person.

Sin cere ly,

Enclosed please find a completed application for 70 banners to be installed on Douglas Avenue between
State Street and 3 Mile Road. This is an initiative from the Douglas Avenue Business lmprovement
District.

P*^,^-4.\*"r,^&rdl
Pam Kortendick
Douglas Avenue BID Board Member

Cell: 414-614-3348
Email: pam@kortendickhardware.com


